The Green Family

March AIM Newsletter











Our First Month In Barcelona

It's hard to believe our first month in Barcelona has already flown by. We're excited to share that our visas have officially been approved, and we are scheduled to pick up our resident ID cards later this month. We're also in the process of searching for a long-term apartment in the city. This past month has been full of meaningful opportunities to serve. Britain preached at the International Church on Spain Father's Day (March 19) and has also started playing bass for the Worship Services. Valerie has joined the team as well and is using her voice to help lead worship.

Valerie is also helping coordinate accommodations for an upcoming EURO MK (Missionary Kids) retreat happening in June here in Barcelona. Britain recently taught a lesson to the young adults at their small group, which was a great time of connection and encouragement.

Judah is adapting wonderfully to life here. He's making friends quickly and is already brushing up on his Spanish. Right now he's learning to count to ten in Spanish! We're so grateful for your prayers and support as we settle into this new season. More to come soon!



Father's Day - Cowboy style